
Malawi Mission Trip

April 8 – 26, 2018

Led by the Rev. Joel Sherbino, PCC Malawi Liaison, this trip will: 

u Visit and encourage PCC mission partners

u Share worship and fellowship with Presbyterians in Malawi

u See PWS&D’s maternal and child health programs, funded in part by the Government of Canada

u Learn how the prison ministry supported by Presbyterians Sharing is changing lives

u And much more!

Space is limited. Applications will be accepted until December 1, 2017.  
Participant Contribution: $4000 for travel cost, plus raising at least $500 to support 
PCC programs in Malawi. Gifts made to support the programs will receive a tax receipt.

For more information go to presbyterian.ca/missiontrips or contact:

Matt Foxall, Mission Trip Coordinator
mfoxall@presbyterian.ca  •  1-800-619-7301 x259


